Class 5 Visit – 19th October 2016

Focus – Reading
The focus this term is Reading. 
I joined Class 5 in the morning while a lesson was in progress and the children were being called out individually for reading practice with the class room assistants. 

I sat with Mrs Williams and several of the children in turn. Before they started reading, Mrs Williams asked the children about the story so far, I saw some great enthusiasm and engagement from the children. Help was given when needed.
Mrs Williams explained that there are reading intervention groups in the afternoon for any children that they think would benefit from additional help. These groups are scheduled during Assembly or other periods to try to minimise the amount of time out of lessons. 
There is a big emphasis on reading with many different and varied strategies trialled with the children when progress is not being made. One being ‘Toe to Toe’ – progress is made in small steps ‘one toe at a time’. Syllable division and the sounds of phonemes are taught using nonsense words. The children work their way through the book.
I sat with the children while they completed a Find the homophones word search. The children were able to explain to me what a homophone is.

Mrs Tunna continued with the theme of speech bubbles. The children had been thinking of a script in connection with the nursery rhyme Humpty Dumpty. They took out their laptops to use a program called Clicker 6 – a reading and writing education tool resource used by school . They typed out their individual scripts using the talking word processor, the children wear headphones, and when they type a full stop or click on the speaker icon, the program reads their script back to them. They seemed to enjoy using the program.
Thank you to Mrs Tunna, Mrs Williams, Mrs Binnel and all the children of Class 5 for allowing me to share some time with you.
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